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BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI) 

 

Session: 2023-24 

           Date: March 05, 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

    Greetings! 
We would like to inform you about the upcoming Annual Examination 
schedule for the month of March 2024. 

• On March 08 2024 (Friday), the school will remain closed on the 
account of Maha Shivratri for all the classes from Nursery to Grade 
XI. 

• On March 09, 2024 (Saturday) examinations will be held for the 
students from Grade VI to VIII so for all the classes, there will be 
regular full-day studies (8:50am-2:30pm) as per the usual schedule. 
(NUR-XI) 

• On March 11, 2024 (Monday) examinations will be held for the 
students from Grade VI to IX so for all the classes, there will be 
regular full-day studies (8:50am-2:30pm) as per the usual schedule. 
(NUR-XI) 

• On March 12, 2024 (Tuesday) preparation leave will be granted to 
all the classes from Nursery to Grade XI. 

• On March 13, 2024 (Wednesday) examinations will be conducted 
for all the classes except Nursery to Grade II and the students from 
Nursery to Grade II will have half-day studies. (8:50 am-1:00 pm) 

• On March 14, 2024 (Thursday) preparation leave will be granted to 
all the classes from Nursery to Grade XI. 

 
As our students are well prepared for their final examinations, we 
encourage them to stay focused, stay positive and give their best effort.  
To all our BPSGians, we send our heartfelt wishes for success in the 
upcoming exams. 
 
Parents are suggested to ensure that their wards are well-prepared, 
well-rested and emotionally supported during the examination days. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Warm regards, 
BPSG 
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